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May Poem: 
 

“Little Seed” 
 

I plant a little seed 

In the ground, 

Out comes the sun, 

Big and round. 

Down comes the raindrops, 

Soft and slow, 

Up comes a flower, 

Grow, grow, grow! 

May Song:  
 

“May” 
(Tune: “The Farmer in the Dell”) 

M-A-Y spells May 
M-A-Y spells May 

The 5th month of the year 
M-A-Y spells May 

 
Kids go out and play 

All through the month of 
May 

31 days of sunny fun 
And then the month is done! 

 
~ written by 

Kathleen Pedersen 

 

 It’s the End and the Beginning! 
May is here!  The school year is winding down, and Summer is 
just about here!  We offer the best Summer Camp around with field 
trips, swimming, and other exciting adventures to be had.  Meet 
new friends and revisit with the old.  CELC is THE place to be! 

Clothing requests:  Please make sure that your child has a spare 
change of clothing in the classroom or in his/her book sack.  
Occasionally, children have bathroom accidents and we do not have 
extra clothing to put them in. Also, please make sure clothing is season, 
and weather, appropriate. 

Open-toe shoes should not be worn.  No Jellies, cowboy boots, or 
flip-flops, are allowed.  Sneakers/tennis shoes, closed toe shoes, 
are recommended. 

By 9:00 AM, all children should be clocked in unless due to a medical 
or other appointment, and if there is an appointment that will cause 
your child to be clocked in a bit late, please inform us beforehand.  This 
will allow us to include your child in our meal planning and daily counts.  
This policy is important and will be enforced. 

 
 

 

Muffins For Moms! 

On Friday, May 10th, we will have a quick 
pick-me-up when mothers are dropping off 
children that morning.  Grab a muffin and 
enjoy your day, Mom!  We appreciate you 
and celebrate all that you do. 

PARENTS! 

Please remember that your account must have a ZERO 
balance for your child to attend Summer Camp.  Please 
see Mr. Bob or Ms Lori to get this settled. 

 



 

End-of-the-Year Parties & Graduation  
 

Season’s Celebrations 

• May 6-10 – Teacher 
Appreciation Week 

• May 10 – Muffins for 
Mom 

• May 12 – Sunday - 
Mother’s Day 

• May 15 – Wednesday – 
End of the Year parties 

• May 17 – Friday – 
Preschool & PreK-4 
Graduation 

• May 24 – Friday – We 
WILL be closed 

• May 27 – Monday – 
Memorial Day – We 
WILL be closed 

• May 28 – Tuesday – First 
day of Summer Camp 

 

 

The WINNER for the free 
week of tuition is… 

Amanda Collier!! 
Mrs Amanda’s child is in 
Mrs Jackie’s two year old 

class.  Congratulations and 
thank you so much for 

participating in our raffle.  
This raffle was to help with 
expenses for Ms Victoria, 

one of our Toddler teachers 
who had a devastating loss 

from a house fire. 

 

 

 

 

  

Our center-wide end of the year parties will be 
held on Wednesday, May 15th.  On Friday, May 17th, the 
PreK-4 & Preschool classes will have their graduation 
commencement, to be held at Zoar Baptist Church, at 
6:30 PM.  On that day, the center will close at 5:00 
PM.    *No balloons allowed inside the church    

Please see your child’s teacher for further information. 

 

  

 Teacher Appreciation Week 

  

 

The week of May 6th through May 10th, we will be celebrating 
our teachers and all of the hard work they do throughout the 
year.  Below is a list of some gift suggestions, should you desire 
to show appreciation to your teacher. 

• Monday  -  Something sweet – ex. candy, cupcakes, cookies 

• Tuesday  -  Something fragrant – ex. candles, body spray, 
lotion 

• Wednesday  -  Something girlie – ex. nail polish, lip gloss, 
bubble bath 

• Thursday  -  Something sparkly – ex. jewelry, bags, sunglasses 

• Friday  -  Anything Goes – ex. gift cards, movie passes, your 
choice 

 

  

You and your child are important to us.  

Should you wish to share something good a teacher has done 

 or if you ever have a concern, please: 

Call:  Bob Lansing     Telephone:  225-261-1743 

 

 


